
HTHS Prom tickets available on GoFan as of Friday, March 17th and will end at noon on Friday, April 21st.   

Please be sure to read the following instructions prior to purchasing.   

• You will need your 6-digit student ID, aka lunch number, in order to purchase a ticket. 

• You will only be able to purchase 1 ticket using your student id.  Single ticket or Couple ticket. 

• You must fill out the additional information section in order to check out. 

• You must know your guest’s name when ordering a couple ticket.  If you do not know who your 

guest will be yet DO NOT ORDER!  We WILL NOT sell out of tickets and you can purchase until 

noon Friday before prom.   

• Your guest MUST be AT LEAST in 9th grade or NOT older than 20 years old.   

• All tickets purchased prior to Friday, April 7th will include a prom t-shirt.  Those purchased after 

April 7th will not receive a t-shirt due to order timing.   

If you have any ticketing questions or do not know your 5-digit student ID email 

amanda.dobbins@trussvillecityschools.com.  In order to receive your 6-digit ID you MUST email from 

your school email address so that your identity can be verified. 

 

Ticket link: 

https://gofan.co/app/events/949992?schoolId=AL1033  

 

Ticket QR: 
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